## The Minutes of the 18 September 2008 Meeting

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. by Dirk Brouwer. For the purposes of this meeting, Dirk Brouwer was appointed as the acting Secretary of the Electoral Board.

Present were: Kevin Linehan, Chairman; Dirk Brouwer, Vice Chairman and Jeremiah Vangen, General Registrar.

The Security Plan was approved with changes. The following Officers of Election were approved:

Tahir Rathore
David Sedlak
David Saburro
Peggy A. Bullocks
John Pope
Elizabeth K. Kepler

The poll books will be split two ways. Officers of Election will total eight plus one for each machine. The Board voted for no visitors at precincts on Election Day.

The meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m.

Dirk Brouwer Vice Chairman